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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 11:29 PM


To: Maria Rea


Cc: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip


Subject: ROC on LTO: Highlights from 11/28/18 "Tiger Team" meeting


Maria --

Attached are notes from the 11/28 ROC Tiger Team meeting. For the divisions, if there were follow-up


meetings, red flags, or (preliminarily) potential issues likely ripe for elevation, I noted that at the beginning of


the section for that division. Feel free to let one of us know if you have any questions.


Thanks -

Cathy



